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PRESS RELEASE 

New CEO of the A.P. Moller Foundation 

 

After 12 years as CEO of the A.P. Moller Foundation (A.P. Møller og Hustru Chastine Mc-Kinney 
Møllers Fond til almene Formaal), Henrik Tvarnø (65) will retire. 

Mads Lebech (52), previously Mayor of Frederiksberg, CEO of The Danish Industry Foundation 
and member of various Boards of Directors will become new CEO of the A.P. Moller Foundation. 

The chairman of the Board of Directors of the A.P. Møller Foundation, Ane Mærsk Mc-Kinney 
Uggla, says: 

"On behalf of the Board of Directors, I thank Henrik for his great contribution. Henrik has led 
the Foundation during a period when projects – small and large – have been implemented in 
an excellent way.  

We look forward to welcoming Mads Lebech. I have great confidence that Mads with his 
background will bring new perspectives to the Foundation." 

Mads Lebech will join the A.P. Moller Foundation on 15 August, and Henrik Tvarnø retires at 
the end of September 2020. 

  

 

 

For further information   

Mika Bildsøe Lassen, +45 2055 2655 or Mika.Lassen@apmoller.com  


